17955 Leslie Street
Newmarket, Ontario
L3Y 9A4
PH: 905-853-5009
FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:
st.elizabethseton@rogers.com
Website:
www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

Mass Times
Weekend M%W :
Saturday: 4:30pm
Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am & 11:00am

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday
of each month.

‘Weekday Mass Schedule:

Catholic Cemete
St. John’s Cen_lete

Welcome to St ;
If you would 4‘
forms are a
church entrance @

St. Elizabeth Seton Parish

June 14, 2020

Corpus Christi

Pastoral Team
Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor
Deacon Marian Pawliszko
Deacon Stephen Pitre

Parish Staff
Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch
Sacramental Coordinator - Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy
Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours
Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm
Tues., Wed., and Thurs. 9:00am—8:00pm ~ Fri., 9am —1pm
Sat. 2:00pm—6:00pm Sun. 8:00am—1:00pm

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children
of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts
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Mass Intentions Ruminations

Monday June 15th
10am: John & Mary Carty

Req: Carty
Tuesday June 16th

10am: John Tessier

Req: Carty Family
Wednesday June 17th
10am: Special Intentions
Req:

Thursday June 18th

10am: Wally Pottie
Req:  John & Wilma Bloye

**Please know that Fr. Roy
will continue to pray for
these intentions**

Please note that our
physical
Parish Office is closed

until further notice.
Ann will continue to work
remotely. The best way to
reach her is through email

at our parish email

st.elizabethseton
@rogers.com.

St. Vincent de Paul

You can donate online to the
Newmarket conference:
https://sjcses.blogspot.com
p/donate.html
Tax receipts for one-time donations
will be emailed immediately.

Darish=3Y Giving

June 4th to June 10th
Sunday Offertory $4,375.00
SES Building Fund $ 735.00
Month of May PAG
(Pre-authorized Giving)

Sunday Offertory $3,562.00
SES Building Fund $ 217.00
ShareLife $ 815.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
ONGOING SUPPORT DURING
THESE UNPRECIDENTED
TIMES. STAY WELL AND

STAY SAFE. GOD BLESS.

Alcoholic Anonymous
meet every Saturday at 8pm Knights
of Columbus room.

The unsettled spring certainly delayed the normal course of the
gardens. As with anything, it seems weeds flourish under any and
every circumstance. But there were a few scary things that were
happening in the garden. There were some special plants that
seemed not to have survived the winter. One of them was a peony
bush that I took from my mom’s garden when we sold her house.
There are actually two of them, one on either side of the walkway
to the Office. The north side seemed fine and was sprouting away,
but the south side seemed inert. Even when I carefully scraped
away the dirt, there seemed no signs of life. I gave it a bit of time
but after three weeks while the other bush was growing strong and
healthy, there was still nothing. Just as I was trying figure out
what to replace it with, there was a little hint of purple peeking
through the soil. At least part of it was alive. After a couple of
days, more and more sprouts were popping up. In our house,
peonies were always my dad’s favorite. I'm not sure if it was
because they blossom around Fathers’ Day, but nothing else
compared in his mind and every garden was wholly incomplete
without at least one bush. Well, when it peeked through the soil I
doubted that they would be open for the scheduled premier
around Fathers’ Day, but all the peonies are readying themselves
for the big debut sometime this week. The ants have been on them
and they are ready to burst forth. It always makes me think of my
dad, but in my humble opinion, my collection of peonies are way
better that his. It does look like the garden lost a Rose of Sharon
and so that will need a replacement. I'm not terribly disappointed
because I think there could be a more effective plant there, and so
I am on the hunt. Now I suppose the nurseries where a little on
edge at the beginning of the season because the selection this year
at the several that I have visited, were just okay, maybe more than
several, seem to be wanting for varieties of different plants. I may
just wait until next spring hoping for more options. Everything
else seems to be doing great. This year I added some vegetables in
flower pots. I have already dined on the delicious and delectable
lettuce and arugula. The tomatoes are lush and green and the
flowers just coming now. But that brings up a bit of an issue.
Rabbits. Everyone thinks they are cute and cuddly. Well get over
it, they are destructive and piggish in the eating habits, especially
when it comes to my vegetables, and this one is particularly wily.
He seems to know (and I hope it’s a he, otherwise soon enough
there will be a whole army of little ones around) what the cage trap
is all about and refuses to go in. So
maybe the great lesson here, with the
pandemic, with the lateness of the
peonies, and with the ridding the garden
of unwanted rabbits is patience. And
after all, isn’t that the great lesson of all
gardeners. . By




When Will We Open Again? UPDATE

Undoubtedly you have heard that the Government
along with the Ministry of Health have granted
permission for places of Worship to open in a limited
capacity.. Their permission is up to 30% capacity
but maintaining the 6 foot social distancing. With
the social distancing criteria, we will be able to
accommodate far less than that 30% maximum.
Having had the Webinar with the Archdiocese just
complete, we are scrambling to figure out what our
capacity will be.

The Cardinal has also sent out a suggested timeline
for things like opening the Church for private prayer
and adoration, and weekday masses. This is
dependent upon the parish being able to provide the
services necessary for supervision and cleaning.
Since the parish offices remain closed and the staff
required to work from home, there is no one here to
provide the requisite supervision and cleaning so we
will not be opening the church for private prayer
until such a time as the staff is permitted to return for
public service.

Weekday Mass is slated to open to the public in a
restricted sense on Wednesday, June 17 with defined
limits and procedures that we will publish on our
Facebook page and website once we have most of
the kinks worked out.

Life at liturgy will be vastly altered to provide for the
social distancing. Those new six foot markers that
now define our shopping experience will be part of
our experience in entering, exiting, seating and
communion lines. Although masks are not required,
they are highly recommended. There will be no
communal signing or music books in the pews. The
washrooms will not be open except for true
emergencies.

Purell, purell, purell!

The priest and deacons are not to be available to
greet the parishioners and people themselves will be
expected to leave the church following the six foot
distancing and not engage with anyone in the parking
lot who are not part of their household.

And along with the recommendations of the Health
ministry, seniors and those with fragile immune
systems are encouraged to remain at home.

People will be invited to self-regulate for the safety
of their sisters and brothers. God help us all!

Stories with Lena

As we get comfortable with this new on line
streaming, we are experimenting and
expanding our opportunities. One of the
exciting ventures is accessing our Library. As
you may or may not know, we have an
extensive collection of wonderful books for
young people. Our master story teller, Lena,
has been recording some of these live on our
Facebook page. And besides the books we
have on hand (and when things return to the
new normal you can sign up to read at home)
Lena as a retired school librarian has her own
treasure trove of wonderful and inspiring
books. So if you are looking for something to
while away a bit of time, go to our Facebook
videos and be entertained and inspired. And
we are in the process of adding
even more wonderful stories.

gl G

**We are still trying to figure out who can
attend Church when we open up for Sunday,
June 21. We may be resorting to a reservation
service that you will acquire tickets or passes
on line, or maybe first come first serve which
will mean some people will be turned away.

When we know, you will know.

Let us pray for the sick...

Alana Brown-Wallace
Janet Brockway
Greg Quattrin
Tarcisia Borg
Warren Pettifer
Mary Ann Ferrer
Vince Masci

Larry Yarush
Alain Gerais
Betty Loft

Bruce Firth

Helen Bromley
Orlando Carrera
Massimo Marcone
Rosa Santos
Taylor Luck

Judy MacDermott
Dave Hamilton

Evelyn Walsh
Merwyn Correa
Sebastiao P. Henriques
Molly Nabuurs
Audrey McDonnell
Peter Aristotle
Albina Barber

Mary MacDonald
Kathleen Todesco
Joshua Perek

Julia Purdham

Donna Stea-Cutting
Maria De La O -Mejia
Judy Campbell
Jennifer Ma

Andy Dube

Lindsay Sawyer

Zeny Jose

Irene Zbyszyinski
Edward LaPenta
Adam Wood
Mayling Meueses
Frances Leggo
Russel Scott
Elizabeth Ryan
Dave Dailey
Lindsay Veltman
Elcy Cerres

Ryan Maginnis
Tony Vigliotta
Francie Niekamp
Kyle Elkie

Maria Cavallini
Amy McBride




Liturgical Publications

3171 LENWORTH DR. #12 MISSISSAUGA, ON L4X 2G6 1-800-268-2637

Free Estimates
SoffiteFascia
Eavestroughe Roofing
Blow in Insulation
Fully Insured, Guaranteed
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4 MARY KAY.
Patty Gallinger
Independent Beauty Consultant

18 Main St. Mt. Albert

Taylor

905.251.5826 Many years experience

905-473-5135

Successful

FINANCIAL & ES

Owen M. Smith,

17345 Leslie St.,
Newmarket, Ontari

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS

Suite 100

Arbor

investing begins Memorial

TATE PLANNING www.taylorfh.ca

Newmarket Chapel
. . LAW
Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director 2t

Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director
10% Discount to all Parishioners
524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

€L BURCHETT PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION DBA

Funeral Home
BURCHETT

CARE » CANDOUR » COMPETENCE
Wills « Powers of Attorney
Estates * Business « Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT
320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-2100 505 858 3013

HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR

Sales Representative

io L3Y 0A4

HollisWealth

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.

@'ettomaryhohne

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca
905.476.4013

HEMPEN ﬁ [

Fine Jewellers |c: 905-252-8037
Designers & Goldsmilhs |0 905-853-5550
220 Main St. 905-895-6141]....c..0

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area
250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

SHANAHAN
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yesterday, today & tomorrow

Uanmelot s Besign
Full Esthetic Services Available
Quaker Hill Market Place (since 1865)

16925 Yonge Street 905-715-7979 |93 Main St. S., Newmarket 905-895-4931

SLesby

Mermorial Go. _{#d.

h Roadhouse & Rose

FUNERAL HOME

Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members
157 Main St., Newmarket | 905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

[—

ROYALLEPAGE
L TR
RCR Realty, Brokerage

Independently Owned and Operated

AT , Call
PN Dan Hickey 5

1-800-268-2637

HOMPSO

Funeral Home

Cremation, Burial THE PERFECT

18001 Leslie Street 905-853-5000

Pre-arranged Funeral

Monuments, Markers

530 Industrial Parkway
905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.

Affordable Cost Options

’ SPOT

S. & Inscriptions . T0
o ;fﬂ ADVERTISE

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

tion International (Canada) Limited

(T, Sales Representative
© o) Cell 905-715-9970
Office: 905-836-1212

‘\"/‘ijhickey@gmail.com

for this space

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
.~ OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER
ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!

Proud to be part of Service Corporal
CGL ] GREENLEAF"
- Mice - Wasps - Ants -
FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan

647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

¥
T,

in the Augustinian Tradition

Grades 4 through 12

Contact Admissions

4 VILLANOVA |
COLLEGTE

An Independent Catholic School [5%

Sold

For Information On Our Exclusive Guaranteed
Sale Program

Your Referrals help the Parish!
www.PileggiHelpingTheParish.com

OR call me direct at 416-917-6566

The Pileggi Real Estate Team is on a mission to raise
$25,000 or more to help get St. Elizabeth Seton Parish out
of DEBT. If You or someone You know is thinking of making
a move (Buying or Selling), please let us know. We will donate
a portion of our commission to the St. Elizabeth Seton Parish
debt fund. Together, with Your Referrals, WE ALL can help
.. get St. Elizabeth Seton Parish out of DEBT!

PLEGG JEexp

OPEN Mon-Fri 7-6, Saturday 7-5,
Sunday closed

i
Bradford ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
HWY 88 WE VISIT OUR SHOWROOM
1. Kar-Los I [Hwy 11
Newmarket /SN 905-775-4861

GreenlnE

Dine in * Take out ¢ Delivery
Sushi Party Tray available
1100 Davis Drive, Unit 3
905-898-1028

goldenmaki.com St John's Sideroad

Davis Drive

KXoowen
MAI L

Yonge St.
Leslie Street

HWY 404

E 1 0% off with this ad E

Vinces

MARKET

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters

admissions@villanovacollege.ca
905-833-1909
www.villanovacollege.org
2480 15" Sideroad ~ King City

. . REAL ESTATE TEAM ‘Seller&PlIegglRealEsmleTeamMust
J L CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
FUNERAL SERVICES
-| |_ www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 905-889-7467
Dr. lan Gray
A Balance for Dentistry and Health

In keeping with your Catholic faith
DR.IAN GRAY
1-17665 Leslie St. 905-853-9355 www.driangray.com

Three locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.
Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

www.vincesmarket.com H: 905-898-2986 C: 905-717-2998
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